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PRODUCT CHANGE 
 NOTICE 

MILL-MAX ELECTRONIC INTERCONNECT COMPONENTS www.mill-max.com 
 

Disclaimer: Review this notice in its entirety and ensure that this change is not detrimental to your application. While Mill-Max takes precautions 
to make Product Changes as faultless as possible, only you, the Customer, know your specific application. Review this change with respect to 
your application. Contact us if you have questions or concerns. Request samples (if available). Mill-Max will make every attempt to support you 
through this change. 

PCN Number: 22-0815A     Date Issued: August 15, 2022 
 
Series: 868 product series and the discrete components used in them. 
 
Part Numbers Affected: 868-XX-XXX-XX-XXXXXX, 0868-0-15-20-82-14-11-0, & 1968-X-01-15-00-
00-03-0. 
 
Type of Change: Dimensional change not critical to function. 
 
Change will impact:  Form: Yes  Fit: No  Function: No 
 
Description of Change: Increase nominal hole depth from .180” to .185”, Increase nominal 
solder cup length from .130” to .135”. All affected connectors and loose pins will transition to 
the new version as stock is depleted. Both versions may be in stock at Mill-Max and its 
authorized distributors during transition. The different versions may be used together without 
any negative impact. 
 
Reason for the Change: Product enhancement to improve manufacturing and visual 
consistency of soldercup feature.  
 
Effective Date: Current stock estimated to be depleted by 07/31/2024.   
 
Last Time Buy Date: Not applicable    Last Time Ship Date: Not applicable 
 
Replacement part number: Not applicable   Date available: Not applicable 
   
Contact Information: Contact Mill-Max sales at sales@mill-max.com for any questions about 
this notice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


